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Embracing

As the 2025–26 school year quickly approaches, choice 
schools across Wisconsin are preparing to welcome students 
into classrooms that reflect their values, communities,  
and students’ individual learning needs. At School Choice  
Wisconsin, we remain committed to advocating for a system  
that honors educational freedom, empowers families to 
choose the school that best fits their children, and supports 
educators in creating environments where every student  
can thrive.

This season also brings transformation within our organization. 
With the recent departure of our president, we’ve launched 
the search for a new leader who shares our passion for family 
empowerment and educational freedom. We are excited 
about what lies ahead and remain focused on helping schools 
navigate the unique challenges and opportunities of the 
choice program.

In the meantime, our work to help prepare schools for the  

upcoming year is well underway. We are updating our  
communications systems to ensure all school leaders receive 
timely, relevant updates (if your school has had any adminis-
trative changes over the summer, please let us know so we 
can keep our contact list current). Our monthly webinars are 
continuing to support new administrators, and we have been 
monitoring legislative developments, including the Governor’s 
budget proposal and its impact on voucher funding.

We are also busy preparing for more new school onboardings 
and back-to-school events. Look ahead for details about our 
popular backpack giveaways in partnership with Hispanics for 
School Choice and more.

In this season of growth and change, we remain steadfast  
in our mission and energized by the work ahead: to expand 
access, reduce barriers, and ensure that every Wisconsin 
family has the freedom to choose the educational path that’s 
right for them.

Support our mission to sustain 
vibrant, quality options in K-12 
education in Wisconsin! Click  
the button to donate today.

We can’t do it 
without you

DONATE

Choice& Advancing

https://schoolchoicewi.org/donate/
https://schoolchoicewi.org/donate/


In case you missed it, a recent article in 
the Madison Capital Times highlighted the 
benefits of Wisconsin’s choice programs 
for families.

VOUCHER AMOUNT

UPDATE
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Earlier this month, Governor Evers signed the biennium 

budget, which has impacted voucher amounts for the 

next two years. SCWA estimates the following voucher 

amounts for 2025-26 based on the passed budget:

  K-8: $10,877

  9-12: $13,371

  SNSP: $16,049

SCWA will continue to monitor and inform  

schools of any other updates. 
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Hispanics for School Choice is proud to  

co-host two events next month to give away 

school supplies in Milwaukee and Racine. 

See the flyer below for more details.

http://SchoolChoiceWI.org
https://www.facebook.com/schoolchoicewi
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